
                
 

THORNWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL P.1 Enrolment 

 

For all Parents / Carers of 
Children Starting Primary One 

in August 2019 
 

If you wish to enrol your child for the start of the new school 
session in August 2019, they must have attained the age of 5 
years between 1 March 2019 and the 28 February 2020. 

 
Parents/carers should enrol online. 

 

Enrolment Dates: 
P1 registration for those children due to start school in August 
2019, will commence Monday 5 November until Friday 9 
November 2018. Parents/carers can enrol their child online at 
www.glasgow.gov.uk. Prompt enrolment is encouraged. 
 

 Parents/carers are invited to visit the school for  
an open afternoon on Monday 12

th
 November at 2.00pm. 

 

If you are Enrolling a Child from Overseas at a Glasgow School 
 

Enrolment can NOT take place until the child is actually resident in the city. 
 To enrol your child at a school in Glasgow, you need to go to your local school. 
You must bring the following documents with you:  
•birth certificate 
•passport 
•proof of residency in Glasgow (example: property rental agreement, utility bill) 
•evidence of relationship between child and adult enrolling her/him (example 
parent/child joint passport, parent's name on birth certificate) 
 

If you have any questions please contact the school on 0141 334 4271. 

 
 

http://www.glasgow.gov.uk/

